
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Thomas, KatherineKatherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov
CC: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2015 6:12:42 PM

Subject: Re: Hunting and Fishing Day Proclamation

Thank you! 
KV

On Sep 16, 2015, at 4:07 PM, Thomas, Katherine <Katherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov> wrote:

Thanks, Brian.

Katherine, the proc is attached. I have the name and address of the person from the Congressional Sportsmen's 
Foundation - should I send the proc directly, or does it need to go thru Representative White?

Thanks.

Katherine Thomas
Program Coordinator I, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-1058

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact 
information.

From: Symmes, Brian
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 3:21 PM 
To: Thomas, Katherine; Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: RE: Hunting and Fishing Day Proclamation

I'm good with this proc, Katherine.

Thanks guys.

From: Thomas, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 2:05 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Symmes, Brian
Subject: Hunting and Fishing Day Proclamation

Katherine,

The proclamation for Hunting and Fishing Day (September 26) that was requested by the Congressional 
Sportsmen's Foundation via Representative White and Austin is awaiting final approval. I left it with Brian 
yesterday.
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Thanks.

Katherine Thomas
Program Coordinator I, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-1058

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact 
information.
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